Battleship North Carolina: Living with Water Improvement Project
 
Please join the Battleship North Carolina staff and Moffatt & Nichol’s design team for a 2-hour walking tour of a nature-based infrastructure project, under active construction, along the banks of the Cape Fear River. The Battleship North Carolina, the State’s memorial to honor those that served in World War 2, has been threatened by coastal impacts over the last decade. The Living with Water Improvement Project is a demonstration of climate adaptation and resilience to preserve public access to a National Historic Landmark contribute to the restoration of the local estuarine ecosystem through natural design techniques, including living shoreline, wetland enhancement and creation, and stormwater improvements. The tour will be conducted from the Memorial Walkway, an elevated wooden boardwalk surrounding the Battleship. Tour participants are welcome to tour the ship after the tour is complete. Project Information: Battleship North Carolina Living with Water (arcgis.com)
Address of site: 1 Battleship Road, Wilmington, NC 28401 / POC for Project: Dawn York, dyork@moffattnichol.com

